
 

Monthly Verse 
“We love because he first loved us.” 1 John 4:19 

“Do to others as you would have them do to you.”  

Luke 6:31 

Special Dress Days 
*Wear Red, Pink or Purple– Friday, February 12th 

*Super Hero Day– Wednesday, February 17th 

 

Snow Closing 
We try to remain open during bad weather. However, if the roads are un-
safe for staff members and families, closing information will be listed on 

our Facebook page and on 9 News as Aspen Creek Academy as well as our 
voice mail message. 

Hello everyone and Happy February! We 

are so excited to be able to update you 

on everything that’s happening in our 

classroom. First of all, thank you for 

entrusting us in the care of your pre-

cious and sweet babies. We love seeing 

each and every one of them grow and 

develop in different ways. This month, 

we have exciting things happening. We 

will be celebrating Jaylee’s first birth-

day on the 13th as well as sending off 

Nolan and Arthur to Toddler 3 on the 

10th and 17th. It is bittersweet but 

we are excited for them to grow and 

learn more in their next class. As al-

ways, There are certain skills that you 

can work on at home with your child. 

Right now, we are practicing sign lan-

guage with them, like “Mom” “Dad”, 

“food”, “please”, “more”, “all done”, and 

“milk”.  It’s important for all of the 

babies to start to learn these signs so 

that they can start to communicate 

with us as their teachers and you as 

their parents. 

-Ms. Jannet, Ms. Rachel and Ms. Holly 

Infants Early Preschool 
Hello again to everyone. It has been some 

time since we sent a newsletter out. We 

pray that all is well with everyone. First 

we would like to say. Thank you for your 

patience, understanding and help through 

these difficult months. We have stayed 

consistent with our curriculum through 

these past months and have seen your 

kiddos learn so much. They are truly a 

Blessing during these hard times. This 

month we will be talking/learning about 

Friendship, Valentine’s Day, Forest Animals 

and Hibernation. We will continue our Zoo 

Phonics, numbers colors and shapes. We are 

planning a Valentine’s Friendship party the 

Friday before Valentines Day, So please 

keep an eye out for a sign up sheet on the 

door. We have two Bible verses this month. 

1 John 4:19 and Luke 6:31, we will spend 

two weeks on each verse. We have a very 

full and fun month planned. And as always, 

if you have any questions or concerns please 

feel free to contact Ms. Roberta or        

Ms. Gabby. Happy Valentine’s Day!  

-Ms. Roberta and Ms. Gabby   

 

 

Toddler 3 
Hello parents! It’s going to be a fun 

month in Toddler 3. Our new kiddos from 

the baby room are doing so well and the 

older kids are big helpers to us teachers! 

This months theme will be friendship, 

forest animals and Valentine’s Day. We 

will have several crafts to go with each 

theme and Fridays will be our free art 

day. If you have not provided a family 

photo, please bring one in so we can dis-

play them in the room. On Friday evening 

pick-ups we will send home your child’s 

blanket to be washed and sent back on 

Mondays. We miss seeing all of you and 

hope you are doing well. Let us know if 

you have any questions. Much love. 

-Ms. Jennifer and Ms. Malanna 

 



 

Preschool 1 Preschool 2 
In January we learned 

about the weather, win-

ter, pets and seven day 

creation. In February we 

will learn about friendship, 

emotions and matching. 

Our Bible learning will be 

about how God loves us. 

We will have a Valentine 

party February 12th. We 

ask if parents could bring 

a dozen of Valentines to 

give to friends. We will 

have a “goodie snack” sign 

up the week before the 

party. 

-Ms. Kathy and Ms. Diane 

 

   

Our class has grown! Welcome to all of our 

students who joined our class in January! 

Avila, Audrey, Ben, Marcus and Moses moved 

up. We also have two new students Adley and 

Avery. We are excited to have you in our class 

and we look forward to meeting your par-

ents! 

 

This month we will continue on our Zoo Phon-

ics letters and numbers.  Our themes will be 

Groundhog Day, Forest Friends, Presidents 

Day, Dental Health and of Course Valentine’s 

Day! 

 

Our Valentine party will be on Friday, Febru-

ary 12th.  We will post a sign-up sheet prior 

to the party.  We will be decorating valentine 

boxes in class. If possible we are asking that 

you send in an empty cereal box for your child 

to decorate. Bring a box by Friday, February 

5th.  Please have your child bring a valentine 

for everyone in our class.  There are 17 chil-

dren in our class. Sign their valentines, but do 

not have them write who they are “To.”  We 

will randomly put one valentine in each bag/

box. 

 

 

Ms. Debbie & Ms. Bekah 

 

 

Dear Pre-K Parents, 

Welcome to February! We hope you are all 

doing well, we miss being able to see you 

and visit. You all have wonderful children 

and we are so lucky to have them in our 

care! We love February in our class because 

we get to celebrate Valentine’s Day, and 

really emphasize friendship. We will also be 

going over Forest Animals and Hiberna-

tion. Our letters we will emphasize are Q 

–T and numbers 17-20. Our Bible verse 

this month is 1 john 4:19, “ We love be-

cause He first loved us.” We will talk 

about how since God loves us, we should 

show love to others. Sometimes when we 

are 4 & 5, that can be hard– even for 

adults! Our Valentines Party will be Fri-

day, February 12th. We will be sending 

home a parent letter to further explain 

things concerning that. We hope to be able 

to “see” each other soon! Your children are 

such a blessing! If you have any questions 

or concerns, please feel free to call or let 

the front desk know and we can come talk 

to you! Thanks for letting us care for your 

child! 

-Ms. Doreen, Ms. Amanda, Ms. Lindsay 

Pre-Kindergarten 

School Age 

Remote learning is over and the kids are back in school! We are 

back to a “normal” schedule and we are hoping for the best. 

Please remember to send a mask for your child. They are re-

quired on the bus, as well as, at school. Thank youfor helping 

out as we work through the changes of the past 10 months. 

We think your school agers are the greatest and we enjoy the 

time we get to spend with them. 

-Ms. Diana And Ms. Peggy 


